
Moving on up!
Early Years Transition Sessions

Come and have fun this summer at a range of practical, in-
person transition sessions across the Broadland District 
including Acle, Drayton, Sprowston and Aylsham. 

Everyone starting school in September 2024 is welcome 
and sessions may be particularly helpful for:

- children with additional needs.
- those with no or limited experience of Pre-school.
- if you are worried about how starting school will go. 

Each parent/carer and child session will include activities, 
tips and ideas for families with a child starting Reception in 
September 2024.



Led by experienced Education and Family Workers from 
the Schools and Communities Team and the Early 
Childhood and Family Service, we will help you to:

- promote your child's independence.
- develop their fine motor skills.
- prepare the whole family, for their first day at school.

There are 3 sessions in total, and you are invited to attend 
them all. They are completely free of charge. 

Like to find out more? 
Then complete the form by 
following this link or using 
the QR code. Alternatively, 
you can text this number 
and we’ll get back to you –
07860 041627.


